
                                                                                            Piraeus, 17/03/2020 
 

INVITATION FOR SUBMITTING OFFERS 
 
 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. is interested in concluding a study, for implementation of technical 
study for the reconstruction and upgrading of the existing air condition network in second and 
third floor at Administration building, according to the attached technical specifications.  
 
Award criterion shall be the lowest price. 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit their offer (alternative/second offers are excluded) in 
writing, until Tuesday, 7th April 2020. 
 
a. by appearing in person at the office number 212 (Procurement Department) at the following 

address: 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department  

10, Akti Miaouli, 185 38, Piraeus 
 

b. by post at the previously mentioned address  
 

c. by e-mail via the submission of password protected file/s (zip file/s or pdf file/s) to 
the following email address: procurement@olp.gr, due to the corona virus circumstances. 
In this case, the Procurement Department will request from candidates, in written, to send 
the password after the expiry date of the tender.  
 

 

with the indication: “Offer for implementation of technical study for the reconstruction and 
upgrading of the existing air condition network in second and third floor at Administration 

building” 
 
It is clarified that the interested parties can submit in one envelope technical and financial 
offer. 
 
 
Within the technical offer the following must be as our requirements: 
 
 
 

For PPA  S.A. 
(On behalf of) Deputy Chief Executive Officer 

 
Ruan Guoliang 

 
Attached: 

1. Technical description/requirements 
2. General terms and conditions 

DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 

mailto:procurement@olp.gr

